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MS. EMILY SOCOLOV 
NUMBER 3C 
67 THOMPSON STREET 
NEW YORK, NY 10012 

Dear Ms. Socolov: 

U.S. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 
Washington, D. C. 20535 

February 5, 2014 

FOIPA Request No.: 1192062-002 
Subject: COPLON, JUDITH (SIMA) 

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request. 

Records responsive to your request were previously processed under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act. 
Documents available for release consist of 2057 pages. You will owe $15.00 in duplication for a release on CD. Please send 
a check or money order, payable to the Federal Bureau of Investigation or go to www.pay.gov * to make an electronic payment. 
Failure to pay for this release will close any pending FBI FOIPA requests from you . Nonpayment will also cause an automatic 
denial of any future FOIPA requests . 

*Pay.gov is a secure web-based application that accepts credit card and ACH payments online, and is hosted by the United 
States Department of Treasury, Financial Management Service. For frequent FOIPA requesters, it is recommended to create a 
Pay.gov account to retain an online history of payments made through Pay.gov and to retain specific information for future 
payments. To make an electronic payment, complete the FBI Freedom of Information Act and Privacy Act Form located on 
Pay.gov. Please note: if a refund is necessary, there is less processing time to refund a credit card payment than an ACH 
payment. 

For identifying purposes, place your FOIPA Request Number on your check or money order and mail to : Initial 
Processing, Record Information/Dissemination Section, Records Management Division, Federal Bureau of Investigation, 170 
Marcel Drive, Winchester, VA 22602 

For your information, Congress excluded three discrete categories of law enforcement and national security records 
from the requirements of the FOIA. See 5 U.S. C. § 552(c) (2006 & Supp. IV (2010). This response is limited to those records 
that are subject to the requirements of the FOIA. This is a standard notification·that is given to all our requesters and should not 
be taken as an indication that excluded records do, or do not, exist. 

You may file an appeal by writing to the Director, Office of Information Policy (OIP) , U.S. Department of Justice, 1425 
New York Ave., NW, Suite 11050, Washington, D.C. 20530-0001, or you may submit an appeal through OIP's eFOIA portal at 
http://www.justice.gov/oip/efoia-portal.html. Your appeal must be received by OIP within sixty (60) days from the date of this 
letter in order to be considered timely. The envelope and the letter should be clearly marked "Freedom of Information Appeal." 
Please cite the FOIPA Request Number in any correspondence to us for proper identification of your request. 

Enclosures (2) 

Sincerely, 

~ 
David M. Hardy 
Section Chief, 
Record/Information 

Dissemination Section 
Records Management Division 


